
First Board Meeting for Two
New  Southeastern  Tech  Board
Members
Two new board of directors attended their first Southeastern
Technical College (STC) board meeting last week.

Brandon Boston, J.D. Dickerson Primary School Principal, joins
the board as representation for Toombs County. Boston moved to
Toombs County in 2014 and has spent the last seven years
working with Vidalia City Schools.

“I  look  forward  to  serving  on  the  board  and  helping  the
community,” said Boston.

Jeffrey  Harden,  Chief  Nursing  Officer  at  Memorial  Health
Meadows  Hospital  for  the  last  five  years,  will  represent
Toombs County.

“Our hospital has had a close relationship with Southeastern
Tech for many years and we value the education Southeastern
provides,” said Harden.

Board members are selected from a wide variety of occupations,
businesses, schools, and industries across STC’s service area
of eight counties to have input from all communities.

The new members will be sworn in during the September board
meeting. They will also attend the upcoming Technical College
System of Georgia (TCSG) Leadership Conference in Savannah
where  they  will  attend  the  Technical  College  Directors
Association  (TCDA)  to  further  orient  themselves  with  the
latest updates and offerings of technical education. The TCDA
workshops during the two-day conference will earn them board
certification.

For more information on STC, visit www.southeasterntech.edu or
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call (912) 538-3100 (Vidalia) or (478) 289-2200 (Swainsboro).
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